

Dear Fulbright Scholar:

February 2019

At the request of the J. William Fulbright Foreign Scholarship Board and the Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs of the United States Department of State, the Institute of International Education (IIE) is providing you the enclosed certificate, which acknowledges your participation in the Fulbright Program. This certificate recognizes your incorporation into a global network of over 380,000 Fulbright scholars, teachers, and students from the United States and some 160 countries.

It is our sincere hope that your grant was a productive and meaningful personal and professional experience for you, as well as for any members of your family who were able to join you.

One of the highlights for those of us who administer the Fulbright Program is the opportunity to learn about the ongoing impact of your experiences as a Fulbright Scholar. We would like to remain in contact with you to learn about the ways in which you continue to see benefits to your research and teaching resulting from your Fulbright. If you publish scholarly works deriving from your grant, we ask that you acknowledge having received support from the Fulbright Program. While we do not request a copy of the publication, we would appreciate knowing of this work. We encourage you to share your Fulbright story and photos on our blog by visiting www.cies.org/blog-posts, and to upload photos of your Fulbright in action to the Fulbright Source at fulbright. In addition, you can share the impacts of your Fulbright experience on social media using the hashtag #Fulbright.

There are a number of other ways in which you can continue to engage with the Fulbright Program. As a returning Fulbright Scholar, you are an important resource for other academics and professionals who may want to learn about your experiences researching or lecturing abroad. Your colleagues may not be aware of the kinds of opportunities the program offers and they may enjoy learning directly from you about the benefits of your Fulbright experience. IIE urges you to stay in touch with the Fulbright Commission or Public Affairs Section of the U.S. Embassy in your country and to volunteer your services in recruiting and orienting future scholars. There may also be a Fulbright Alumni Association in your country that can provide further opportunities to share your experiences. To find a Fulbright Association, contact your Fulbright Commission or the U.S. Embassy or visit the Fulbright Association's Web site at www.fulbright.org. You can also stay engaged in the Fulbright community through the U.S. Department of State's global alumni network. If you are not already a member of the State Alumni community, register at https://alumni.state.gov.

You are also encouraged to maintain contacts with your U.S. colleagues to promote the worldwide Fulbright Program and to continue your collaboration with them after you have returned home. You can do this by referring potential U.S. scholar applicants to apply for a Fulbright via bit.ly/FulbrightReferral.

The enclosed certificate marks the end of your grant, but we also hope that it marks new beginnings of many kinds. Once again, let me express our pleasure in helping to make your time in the United States an enriching and transformative experience.

Sincerely,

Greta Scharnweber

Director, Fulbright Visiting Scholar Program



Certificate of Completion

The J. William Fulbright Foreign Scholarship Board and the Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs

of the

United States Department of State

award this certificate to

Nandan Nawn

in recognition of successful completion of the

Fulbright Scholarship Program

Nov 2018 Washington, DC

Jeffrey L. Bleich

Chair, J. William Fulbright Foreign Scholarship Board

H Reh

ULBRIGHT (

Marie Royce

Marie Royce Assistant Secretary of State Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs